
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 
 
 
A request was received on February 17, 2015 from Mr. Ruben 
Collazo of Bricklayers Union, requesting the following records: 
 

       
- Copy of SD U-46 requirements for contractors to bid on 

work for the district.   
- Any minutes or documents pertaining to any funds 

generated by the Capital Development Board to be used for 
the Abbott Middle School Tuckpointing project. 

 
 
The first part of the request was approved on February 25, 2015.  
The second park of the request was denied because no such records 
exist. 

 
The response was e-mailed to Mr. Collazo on February 25, 2015.  
 
 
Tony Sanders 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


